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An open letter to the people of St John’s about your sale. 
 

We know Jesus gave you two commandments: “Love the Lord your God with all your heart and with all 

your soul and with all your mind and with all your strength. The second is this: ‘Love your neighbour as 

yourself.’ There is no commandment greater than these.” 

Your neighbours don’t want a $37.5+ million development on Camden’s most iconic site. 

Build your new centre, let us help, but please love your community and vote ‘NO’ to the sale. 

 

     -End- 
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